CHESTER HILL PUBLIC SCHOOL

Quality education in a caring learning environment

Address: Proctor Parade Chester Hill 2162 Email: chesterhil-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 9644 1286 9644 1251 Fax: 9743 8094 Web: www.chesterhil-p.schools.nsw.edu.au



Mufti Day

Dear Parent / Guardian,

As part of Year 6 fundraising, our Year 6 students are organising a mufti day on Thursday 16 November. The mufti day is for all students in Kindergarten to Year 6. Students can wear their own choice of mufti clothes to school, but they must wear shirts with sleeves and closed-in shoes. Students need to have a school hat for the playground.

The cost of the mufti day is a gold coin donation (\$1 or \$2), which will go towards donating to a charity on behalf of Year 6.

Thank you for your support. Year 6 Teachers

Ben Walsh Principal